## **UU Partner Church Council Young Adult Grant Application** for

## ICUU Conference & Council Meeting 11-15 February 2018 Shillong, India

Name	A	ge
Postal address		
Town	_ Post Code	
Country		
Contact Phone Number		
Email Address		
Skype Name (if on Skype)		
Unitarian/Unitarian Universalist Congregat	tion or emerging group:	

## Please answer the following questions:

- [1] Why are you Unitarian or Unitarian Universalist? Why are you excited about your faith?
- [2] Why do you want to attend the ICUU conference? How will your perspective as a young adult make the conference stronger?
- [3] The theme of the conference this year is the Heart of Unitarianism/Universalism. Conference participants will explore the multifaceted nature of our global faith and strive to better articulate what our shared faith is. What speaks to you about this theme?
- [4] What is your experience interacting with people from a different culture than your own?
- [5] Have you traveled a long distance before? If so, please describe.
- [6] Please describe the financial resources you have available to pay a portion of the cost to attend the conference. Every young adult grant recipient is expected to pay a portion of the cost of their trip. This will vary according to country and personal financial situations. All participants are responsible for covering transportation to an international airport and the cost of a visa.

[TURN TO NEXT PAGE FOR IMPORTANT INFORMATION]

Note: Each non-US/non-Canadian applicant must be approved by the governing body of their national or regional organization, and no more than two such recommendations will be considered from any country. A letter of recommendation from applicant's national or regional organization must be included with applications or sent separately to office@uupcc.org. Canadian and US applicants whose congregations function under congregational polity must submit a letter of recommendation from the minister or governing body of a congregation either with the application or separately to office@uupcc.org.

Please submit this form to office@uupcc.org no later than 01 September 2017.

Questions? Please contact Melody Moberg at melody.moberg@uuchurch.org.

The Youth & Young Adult Initiative Team will make aid decisions and plan to notify all applicants if they have received funding by 01 November 2017.